
  

 

 

October 2017 

Bushmills Primary 
School & Nursery Unit 

Update 

As we approach the end of October and our half-term break, I 

would like to remind you of the following: 
 

Extended Schools 

Please note Extended Schools will run as normal tomorrow 
(Tuesday 24th October), this will include Sports for pupils in 
Primaries 1 to 3 between 2:00pm and 3:00pm.  There will be no 
Extended Schools on Wednesday 25th and Thursday 26th October. 
 

 

Parent/Teachers Interviews 

Please be reminded Parent/Teacher interviews will take place on 

Wednesday 25th and Thursday 26th October between 2:00pm and 
4:00pm.  All pupils will finish school at 1:50pm on these days and 
child care facilities will be in place should you wish to avail of 
these during your allocated interview time. 
 

 

Harvest Assembly 

As you are already aware our Harvest Assembly will take place on 
Wednesday morning (25th October) at 9.30am.  This will involve 
Primaries 1 to 3 performing “The Little Red Hen” followed by a 
short epilogue.  Our speaker for Wednesday morning’s assembly will 
be Alice McAlary (Family Support Worker) who frequently visits our 
school to take morning assemblies.  A retiring offering will be 
donated to our schools chosen charity this year which is Autism 
NI. We would love to see you all there! 
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Tuck Shop 

As we are approaching the end of our first half-term, as a treat a 
Tuck-shop will be available Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday and 
Friday for all pupils in Primaries 1 to 7. 
 

 

Halloween Disco 

Our Halloween disco takes place on Thursday 26th October in the 
school assembly hall.  The times are as follows: 
 

 Nursery to Primary 3  6:00pm to 7:00pm 

 Primary 4 to Primary 7  7:15pm to 8:30pm 
 

Please note this disco is only for pupils who attend Bushmills 
Primary School and Nursery Unit. 
 

Please also be reminded No clown outfits!! 
 

 

Coffee Morning 

Please remember our ‘Wear it Pink Breast Cancer Awareness Coffee 

Morning’ this Friday (27th October).  Do come along and bring 
your friends to help support our P.T.A. as they fundraise for this 
very worthy cause!! 
 

 

 

Once again can I thank you for all your on-going support 
throughout the months of September and October.  Please note the 
‘October Newsletter’ will be sent out to all families on the last day 
of term (Friday 27th October). 

 

I trust that you all have an enjoyable half-term break and look 
forward to seeing all pupils back on Monday 6th November well 
rested and ready for the new term! 


